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Naturopathic medicine coverage is a very important issue for me. If insurance would 

cover the appointments the care would be available for so many more people who 

would benefit. My naturopath has helped me in many instances that were simple and 

kept me out of the Allopathic medical system that is currently on overload. It is getting 

harder and harder to get appointments and proper care.  


